
October 14, 2024

- Show Your Tiger Pride -
Wear Cutten Gear or
Blue and Gold Friday

School Board Meeting, Monday,
October 14, 6:00. RW School

Site Council Meeting, Tuesday,
October 15, 5:30. RW School

.HALLOWEEN
On Thursday, October 31, students may wear
Halloween costumes to school.

Costume Guidelines:
★Masks may be worn during the parade only.
★ Please leave ALL handheld accessories at

home.
★ Students should wear school appropriate

footwear, and be able to learn comfortably
and play safely.

★We request school appropriate themes only,
avoiding suggestive or violent themes.

★ Also, because of their fragility and the space
they require, we ask that inflatable
costumes not be worn to school.

There will be a Halloween Costume Parade and
Sing-along at Ridgewood at 8:45 am and Cutten
School at 1:00 pm on the playground. Families
are welcome to attend!

REFLECTIONS
Do you enjoy art, music, and dance or have an interest
in writing, producing films and taking photos? Then join
us and have fun unleashing your inner artist with PTA
Reflections! Pick up submission guidelines and an entry
form today from Teresa McGinnis,
crptareflections@gmail.com. Deadline date is November
18, 2024. For inspiration, visit the Reflections virtual art
gallery and learn more about prizes and scholarships at
PTA Reflections Program

Cutten gates open 15 minutes before school
dismisses each day. Please do not arrive earlier

than that so as not to block traffic.

MULTICULTURAL NIGHT
What an incredible multicultural event! A heartfelt thank
you to Teresa McGinnis for organizing it, and to all the
presenters for their wonderful contributions. It was truly
inspiring to see such a vibrant array of cultures
represented!

CUTTEN GIRLS’ BASKETBALL
A huge congratulations to all the girls who tried out for
the Cutten girls’ basketball team. Although it was a very
difficult decision for our Athletic Director and coaches,
the team has been selected. We wish them a successful
season!

VETERANS’ DAY AT THE MCKAY
We have created a team called “Cutten Elementary-
Tiger Pride” here is the link for staff, students and
parents to join the team: Veterans' Day at the McKay.
Adults get a $5 discount by registering with a team and
kids are FREE when registering as a team.

STAFF INSERVICE NOVEMBER 1ST
Cutten/Ridgewood Schools will be closed, Friday,
November 1st, for a staff inservice.

CHARACTER COUNTS
Next week both our schools will be participating in
Character Counts! Week. Since 1993, the US President,
US Senate, state governors, and officials around the
world have proclaimed the third week in October as
Character Counts! Week. Each day, students will be
learning about a different character trait, and we will
have a dress-up theme for each day. See attached flier.

This book was recommended to us by a Cutten parent. It
looks great!

https://jointotem.com/ca/eureka/cutten-ridgewood-elementary-pta
mailto:crptareflections@gmail.com
https://www.pta.org/home/programs/reflections
https://raceroster.com/registration/de8e9cf2-27dd-40a7-a168-59f75f0177df/entry?team=693916







